
A MESSAGE FROM MRS PETERSEN
Dear Spring Ridge Families,

In this season of gift giving, please accept our sincere appreciation for the gift of
support you have shown Spring Ridge students and staff. We value your
volunteerism with classroom and special projects, your attendance at school
functions, your support for the PTO fundraisers, your presence when dropping off
and picking up your children, the confidence you place in our teachers and the
importance you see in the education of our children. Thank you for these gifts to
us!

Please know that our focus for teaching and learning remains the same even
during this busy month. We continue to focus on building reading skills through
fluency, comprehension, and vocabulary building. Reserving a few minutes of
pleasure reading as part of your child’s nightly routine at home may be just the
right amount of structure your child looks for during this busy time.

On behalf of the Spring Ridge staff, I would like to extend my best wishes to you
and your family for a happy, healthy, and safe holiday season. Enjoy this special
time of the year with your family and friends.
 

 Laurinda Petersen

 Spring Ridge Principal
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Winter Break 
School will be dismissed for the Winter Break at 3:06 p.m. on Wednesday, December
20 and classes will resume on Wednesday, January 3, 2024. There is a Teacher In-

Service Day on Tuesday, January 2nd.

December 4 - PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
December 7 - 4th Grade Music Program, 6:00 PM / 5th Grade
Music Program, 7:00 PM
December 21-31 WINTER BREAK

January 1 - WINTER BREAK
January 2 - NO SCHOOL-Teacher In-Service
January 5 – Report Cards Go Home
January 15 - NO SCHOOL-Teacher In-Service
January 22-26 – Kindergarten Registration for 2024-25 School
Year
January 22 - Literacy Night for Parents, 6-6:45 PM
January 30 - Bingo Night, 6-6:45 PM (A-L) & 

December

January

                                              6:45-7:30 PM (M-Z)
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Just a reminder that students will be going outside each day for recess and
walking club, weather permitting. Please make sure that your child dresses
appropriately so that he or she can enjoy their time outdoors.

Please remember that school doors do not open until 7:55 AM for walking
club. Please do not drop off your children before 7:55 AM. There is no
supervision until 7:55 AM.

Safety patrol students will be at their posts throughout the winter months
except during extreme weather. We always appreciate their leadership and
assistance but especially during this time of year. Please thank these school
leaders when you see them!

The Lost & Found bin is in the front lobby of the school. Please check this
bin when you are able to. It is helpful if you put your child’s name in coats,
hats, mittens, scarves, etc. We can easily return items to your child, if there
is a name on the tag! All unclaimed lost and found items will be taken to
Goodwill over Winter Break.

RECESS AND WALKING CLUB
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SAFETY PATROL

LOST & FOUND



In the journey of a child's education, the foundation laid in the early years is
paramount. Research consistently highlights the significance of establishing
strong reading fundamentals during these formative stages. As teachers at
Spring Ridge, we would like to invite you to participate in a night of
information, surrounding these early foundations of Reading. This will allow
us to work together as a team, to bring success to each student during
their literacy journey through Spring Ridge. Please join us Monday
January 22, 2024 at 6:00-6:45pm in the Spring Ridge Media Center to
learn more. For those that are unable to make accommodations, we will
have three high school students available to supervise children during the
meeting.

JOURNEY THROUGH LITERACY: 
COLLABORATIVE LEARNING NIGHT FOR PARENTS

Spring Ridge Elementary is seeking to identify children who are eligible for
kindergarten during the 2024-25 school year. If you have a child who will be
in kindergarten for the 2024-25 school year, please register them during
the week of January 22-26 on the District Website (www.elkhornweb.org).
Kindergarten Round-Up will be held next spring. When you register your
child on the District website, we will use the email addresses in that
registration to communicate Kindergarten Round-up information and
details with you, so it is super important to register your kindergarten
student for the 2024-25 school year during the week of January 22-26 on
the District Website. Please spread the word! We appreciate your help and
support!

KINDERGARTEN ROUND UP 
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 Note From The Nurse…

As cold and flu season ramps up, please continue to make sure that you and
your children are practicing healthy habits like getting plenty of rest, drinking lots
of water, and hand washing/sanitizing. Thank you for screening your children
daily and keeping them home when they don’t feel well!

-Health Screens-
Health screens in the areas of height/weight, dental, hearing, and vision have
been completed on all K-4th, 7th, and 10th grade students as well as students
new to the district. Parents will be notified of abnormal results by a referral letter. 
If you receive a referral letter, please visit the applicable health care
provider and return the bottom part of the form to the office.   

 ​Thank you!
​​​​​​​Elizabeth Page RN, BSN

​​​​​​​epage@epsne.org
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https://www.cdc.gov/handwashing/when-how-handwashing.html


Check out the most recent issue of
the Elkhorn Express, featuring
first day of school photos, by

clicking here.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1


Check out the most recent issue of
the Elkhorn Express, featuring
first day of school photos, by

clicking here.

We are excited to announce that
business registrations for the inaugural

Elkhorn Public Schools Career Fair,
scheduled for March 27, 2024, from 5:00
- 8:00 PM, are now open. This event will
be an excellent opportunity for students
to explore business industries and make

meaningful career connections, while
also showcasing the commitment of local
organizations to community involvement.
If your business is interested in participating,

please click here to register by Friday,
December 15, 2023.'

Elkhorn South Cheer Fundraiser:
Candy Cane My Yard

Details and sign up information can
be found here.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2wB5XjFLAziYc0E32X-hiR5aWGpVwBr-Y7WQ_ZTh4651HIg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2wB5XjFLAziYc0E32X-hiR5aWGpVwBr-Y7WQ_ZTh4651HIg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2wB5XjFLAziYc0E32X-hiR5aWGpVwBr-Y7WQ_ZTh4651HIg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://sites.google.com/epsne.org/enhscheer/junior-cheer?authuser=0
https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/22e3d392-a234-4709-9d5c-c9712b76ef04
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeu75LmgLQLzj-qGCd5cRsPbJVJyhY73_K7tYQI516rhNisow/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3gMqrmMCLjhE9e-QYjQu5Z_P2g2QWThoPTbSP18zC4gSpQmfzt9Bt-1x0_aem_AVxL0cuCl8erKcba525FZZtEnBcLaVzLGceojbXce20y7AO2dCUNl5vAs7bIDFIqZbU
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4AA5AA22A2FACF8-46045867-celebration#/


LINKS 

The Spring Ridge Review is a monthly newsletter published by the staff and volunteers of
Spring Ridge Elementary School, Elkhorn Public Schools in Omaha, Nebraska.  

Address
17830 Shadow Ridge Drive Elkhorn, NE 68130

Principal
Laurinda Petersen

lpetersen@epsne.org
Secretary

Muriel Manske
mmanske@epsne.org
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https://springridgepto.com/portal-home/
https://www.facebook.com/springridgepto
https://springridgepto.com/
https://togetheragreatergood.com/
mailto:contact@springridgepto.com

